
 

 

Welcome to Harbor’s End Condominiums 
 
Our main goal is for you to have a pleasant stay 
 
Please note the following: 
 

• It is very important that after opening your condo you place the key back in lock box. This will be your emergency key in case 
you get locked out. 

 
• These condominiums are privately owned. Please make use of them as if they were yours. 

 
• No smoking is allowed inside any of our condominiums. Please make sure to discard cigarette buds in outdoor ashtray 

 
• White towels are not to be taken to the pool or fishing area. Please bring your own pool towels 

 
• Try not to share or take out any condo equipment.  If you do, please make sure to bring it back 

 
• Please do not leave trash behind. When at the pool or barbequing make sure to leave the area clean for other clients. No 

barbequing is allowed on second floor or inside garage. 
 

• Pool area, garden, pier, fish cleaning station and green light and any surroundings of Harbor’s End are for the exclusive use 
of our clients. Make sure to turn off all lights when not in use. 

 
• Make sure you share the pool area, gazebo, pier etc. with other clients staying at Harbor’s End. Be considerate with other 

guests. 
 

• On your way out, please adjust A/C to 80 degrees and PLEASE turn off all lights. 
 

• Upon your departure: Please make sure to tie all trash bags and dispose of them outside. 
 

• Make sure you leave the keys on top of kitchen counter. There’s $25.00 charge on lost keys 
 

• Internet is locked. Internet ID: Net gear 10 and Password: redriver574 
 

• We are not responsible for lost or stolen items. Please use assigned garage and lock all doors 
 
If you have any questions please call Juanita Ramos at 956-534-3555 
 
 
If anyone NOT staying at Harbor’s End is using our property call Deputy Gonzalez at 956-398-8772 
 
Note: Post your pictures on Facebook by logging in Harbor’s End Condominiums. 
 
 
We hope you enjoyed your stay 
 
Thank you! 
 

 


